
From: Humbert, Jacob
To:
Subject: public records request
Date: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 2:13:29 PM

Marilyn Bush:
 
I am reaching out related to your public records request, dated 10/14/22, which sought: “a copy of a
letter written in response to an open-meetings complaint regarding the Calais Select Board.  The
letter was written on August 2, 2022, by Patrick Finnie.”
 
We have not to date located any Office of the Attorney General letter written in response to an
8/2/22 Open Meeting Law complaint from Patrick Finnie.  However, as I intend to continue our
search efforts and consult within various Units of our Office, I am exercising the right to extend our
response deadline to not more than 10 business days from the date of your request pursuant to 1
V.S.A. § 318(b)(5)(C).  I will be back in touch once we have completed our search efforts.
 
Thank you.
 

Jacob A. Humbert, Assistant Attorney General

Director, Administrative Law Unit

Vermont Attorney General’s Office

109 State Street

Montpelier, Vermont 05609

(802) 828-0276

jacob.humbert@vermont.gov

Pronouns: he/him/his

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain

information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable

law.  DO NOT read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended

addressee.  If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this e-mail in error)

please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e-mail.
 




